
 

 

Dated: 13.04.2020 

To, 

Shri Sunil Barthwal, I A S 

Central P. F. Commissioner 

EPFO Head Office, New Delhi 

 

Subject: Regarding request to extension of last date of deposit of PF. 

 

Sir, 

 

In view of the lockdown, you are requested to kindly extend the last date of deposit of PF from 

15th to 21st of this month. 

 

Thanks & Regards, 

 
Pankaj Kumar 

President  


